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I cannot object to the concept of recycling  plastics as close to where they are used. The Moss Vale Employment 
zone is near-ish to Sydney and Wollongong. While we continue to allow mounting quantities of fossil fuel 
derived packaging and goods, plastics will accumulate regrettably as a recyclable resource for use in other 
goods.  But I do object strongly to what appears to be a wholly opportunistic proposal (1) sited on land in which 
the proponent has no current interest, apparently without the support of the owner and with an expectation 
that Council be persuaded to compulsorily acquire, (2) sited without any provision apparently for use of rail to 
source and send materials and some way from a freeway, (3) sited on roads which currently even from the 
freeway are inadequate for sustained heavy transport, and (4)  sited away from lands zoned for heavy industry, 
thereby making a mockery of Council's land use planning.  

So: simply the wrong place 
 

 




